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IRI Congratulates Thomas Workman on His 

Nomination to FSOC 

Industry Leader to Provide Insurance Expertise 
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Insured Retirement Institute (IRI) released the following 

statement from IRI Senior Vice President and General Counsel Lee Covington in response to 

the official announcement of Thomas Workman’s nomination to serve in a key insurance 

position on the Financial Stability Oversight Council (FSOC).  

 

“IRI can think of no one better to be FSOC’s insurance expert than Tom Workman.  With a long 

and distinguished career in the insurance industry, including nearly two decades leading the Life 

Insurance Council of New York (LICONY), Tom’s expertise and industry knowledge will be 

extremely valuable to FSOC as it works to protect our nation’s financial stability.  IRI 

encourages the Senate to work expeditiously and confirm Tom to this position.” 

 

About the Insured Retirement Institute: The Insured Retirement Institute (IRI) is the leading 

association for the retirement income industry. IRI proudly leads a national consumer coalition of 

more than 30 organizations, and is the only association that represents the entire supply chain of 

insured retirement strategies. IRI members are the major insurers, asset managers, broker-

dealers/distributors, and 150,000 financial professionals. As a not-for-profit organization, IRI 

provides an objective forum for communication and education, and advocates for the sustainable 

retirement solutions Americans need to help achieve a secure and dignified retirement. Learn 

more at www.irionline.org.  
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